
The New Coliseum is hiring!
Apply online now at www.labor.ny.gov/coliseumjobs
The New Coliseum will reopen in April 2017. This is your opportunity to 
work at Long Island’s newly renovated, premier entertainment destination. 

Presented by Governor Andrew M. Cuomo and the New York State Department of Labor,  
in partnership with AEG and Levy Restaurants.

Apply now for an exciting job  
at the New Coliseum.
For more information, call  
888-708-6712 or email coliseumjobs@labor.ny.gov

Box Office Ticket Sellers
Guest Services Usher/Ticket Takers

Guest Services Uniform Room Attendants
Facility Service Workers 

Concessions
Cooks 

Bartenders
Host/Hostess

Catering
and more!

Positions with Levy Restaurants:Positions with AEG:


